
From: Mandy Baucum 

Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2015 10:28 PM 
To: KEELING Ryan W * DCBS 

Subject: My comment on Centene purchase of Trillium 

Dear Ryan, 

I was shocked to see the article in the paper about the purchase of Trillium by Centene. I am 

vehemently opposed to this purchase. I am absolutely shocked that there is no law against it. A 

company from Delaware is willing to pay more than $120 million to manage the healthcare for 

the poorest in our state? $120 million dollars. Obviously they plan to make more money than that 

in the future or they wouldn't buy it. I don't want ANY company making billions in profit from 

government money meant for health care. Government money is not supposed to make people 

rich. If that's where government money is going, then we need to take a long hard look at this 

system. 

Sincerely, 

Mandy Baucum  

Eugene, OR 97405 


